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ROAD WIDENING — FM 2410 — BELL COUNTY 
TxDOT’s Waco District serves McLennan, Bell, Falls, Limestone, Hill, Coryell, Bosque, and 
Hamilton counties  

May 8, 2024 

WACO — TxDOT Waco District and its contractor continue TxDOT’s road rehabilitation project on FM 

2410 near Harker Heights and Nolanville. The project, which started last Fall, will rehabilitate and widen 

FM 2410 from FM 3481 (Stillhouse Lake Road) to I-14/Simmons Road east of Nolanville. 

Continuing work on the project, starting Monday May 13, crews will perform daily lane closures on FM 

2410 from Simmons Road to around Indian Trail. The closures will create a one-lane configuration 

within the closure limits. Traffic control, flagging operations and a pilot car will be utilized.  

Motorists should expect delays – the closures are scheduled to complete late summer, weather 

permitting. 

TxDOT encourages motorists to slow down, eliminate distractions, and buckle up driving through work 

zones. 

### 

The Texas Department of Transportation is responsible for maintaining 80,000 miles of road and for supporting aviation, maritime, rail and public 

transportation across the state. 
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